SEPARATE FEE REQUIRED FOR APPLICATION WORKSHOP:  $195.00*
Workshop will be held at the Kalahari Resort and Conventions, Sandusky, Ohio
Tuesday- June 14, 2022

VPP Application Workshop – The objective of the VPP Application Workshop is to meet the growing needs of potential VPP work sites. The VPPPA offers the VPP Application Workshop for hands-on experience in VPP application development. If your work site is in the process of developing a VPP application, this workshop will guide you through the process. Take advantage of the opportunity to hear from a regional OSHA official and industry leaders from other VPP work sites on what it takes to develop a complete and successful application.
 
*NOTE: Registration fee includes lunch and workshop materials. 
Registration:  8:00-8:30 a.m. (Breakfast) 
Workshop schedule:  8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.
At this workshop, attendees will:
· Develop an understanding of the Voluntary Protection Programs.
· Learn step by step how to put together the major components of a VPP application.
· Learn how to properly write a VPP application by reviewing samples from VPP applications submitted by VPP Star work sites.
· Have the opportunity to network with a regional OSHA official and industry representatives from VPP sites to learn and share new ideas.
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